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Captain’s Column

Gentlemen,

Feb is fast approaching and with it the Company meeting. There is not much news
to discuss that was not in the last newsletter other than a reminder of the meeting to be
Feb 5th, 2022 at the Mechanicsville Library, the same location as last year. 7461
Sherwood Crossing Pl, Mechanicsville, VA 23111 - basically behind the Arby's and Cook
out on Rt 360. Heading east it will be on the left behind the restaurants.

We will be discussing the upcoming season, news and business as usual. If anyone
wants inventory items I will bring the inventory.

Hope to see you on the 5th,

Thanks

Capt. Clements

Oh, what a difference a few trees make
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Ode to Joe
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